Superb Flight Training

26 January 2016

Dear Kitty Hawk members

SFT successfully passed the CAA inspection as an Air Training Organisation for the 2016 year.

The inspection was held on the 20 January 2016 and a new Training Procedure Manual was
implemented and approved.

Licence types that we cater for: PPL
NPL : Light sport aircraft
Touring Motor Glider
Gyro

We are currently re-furbishing the aircraft fleet and getting everything up to date for training as
well as hire and fly. All insurance requirements have been met and are in place.

Our team at SFT are proud to announce that we have 2 new Grade 2 instructors on board,
together with Raymond Homer as the CFI, Jaco Malan as flight instructor and myself, Nick
Morton at the helm.

Our office will be stocked with odds and ends relating to aviation :

- PPL kits;

- Headsets;

- Pilot Bags;

- Reading materials etc

We would like to promote all these facilities to the Kitty Hawk Community and in order to
improve SFT as an asset we welcome any input/comments and assistance from the members.

We thank the Kitty Hawk Management for the opportunity to carry on with the Flight School until
year end November.

Yours faithfully

Nick Morton



Superb Flight Training

08 March 2016

Dear Kitty Hawk members

Let me introduce myself to you.

I am a business man in the heavy duty transport industry based in Randburg since 1997.

My interest in aviation started as a hobby with gliding at Orient. I been a member of
Magaliesburg Gliding Club for the past 10 years in which I have accumulated many hours of
experience in gliding as well as motor gliders. Ialso became a shareholder at Orient Air field
where my aircraft is hangered.

My involvement in SFT came about in a very strange way, nevertheless I am enjoying the
challenge of making this flight school one that we can be proud of. We are shaking the feathers
a little in order to realise our dreams for SFT.

Yours in flying

Nick Morton



